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MEETING NOTICE 
 

LAPPI LAPPI & NGULUPI 
CLAIM MEETING  

 
Tuesday 17 and Wednesday 18 July 2018 

 At Emu Bore 
10:30 am start 

 
This is a very important meeting. All Lappi Lappi & Ngulupi claimants should come along! 

 

AT THE MEETING THE FOLLOWING THINGS WILL BE TALKED ABOUT: 

DAY ONE 

1. Claim update and request for instructions 

• Talking about how the Lappi Lappi & Ngulupi claim is going and the 
discussions that Central Desert has been having with the State. 

• Talking about giving some instructions to Central Desert’s lawyers to help 
us finalise Lappi Lappi & Ngulupi’s determination ‘storybook’. 

• Talking about where and when mob would like their determination to be 
held. 

2. Prescribed Body Corporate (PBC)  

• Talking about setting up a PBC, which is a special type of corporation, to 
help look after your native title. 

3. Trust for native title money 

• Talking about setting up a Trust to help look after money that mob might 
receive from companies doing work on Lappi Lappi & Ngulupi country 

DAY TWO 

4. Setting up a PBC 

• Talking about giving some instructions to Central Desert’s lawyers to help 
set up a PBC to look after your native title. 

5. Setting up a Trust 

• Talking about giving some instructions to Central Desert’s lawyers to help 
set up a Trust to look after money that mob might receive from 
companies doing work on Lappi Lappi & Ngulupi country.  



  

Felicity Noonan (Claim Lawyer), Malcolm O'Dell (Principal Lawyer), Sean Calderwood 
(Anthropologist) and Mick McMahon (Community Engagement Officer) from Central Desert 
Native Title Services will be attending. 
 

 
This is a TWO-DAY meeting so mob should remember to bring their own camping 
gear and warm clothes! We’ll be camping at Emu Bore Central Desert will provide 

tucker for lunch and dinner on Tuesday and breakfast on Wednesday. 
 
 

 
 

PLEASE NOTE: THIS IS NOT A ROYALTY MEETING. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For travel assistance or information please call Mick on 9425 2000 or FREECALL  
1800 189 936. 
 
 
Date Notice issued: 27 June 2018 


